4.15 (c)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: 15 Church St.

From: Maxine Morris

Sent: December 7, 2020 2:25 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: 15 Church St.

| want to register my family’s disapproval of this development. This 2 1/2 storey development will more than
double the residences on the street, overlook neighbours' yards, create more traffic on Church Street, create
hazards for other residents and vehicles. Parked vehicles in its short driveways longer than 14-15 feet will
overhang the sidewalk - and the sidewalks are already one foot narrower than the standard. The developer
proposes to use this extra foot to extend use of his property. Pedestrians will have to pass each other on the
road.

Please respect the wishes of this community. None of my neighbours want to see this project proceed as submitted.

Maxine and Mario Zecchini



